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Newsletter 
No 9  7th June, 2024 

From the Principal’s Desk 
 

Swimming is coming up soon so please check 
your emails for consent notes. If you need a 
payment plan, please contact Michele in the 
front office. 
 

We celebrated reconciliation week last week 
with an assembly and students explored 
reconciliation themes in their classrooms. You 
can see some of the work below. This photo is 
from Emily’s room 
 

Display in room 6/7 

This week we had 20 parents attend our 
workshop with the Self-Regulation team, many 
strategies were shared for helping children deal 
with large emotions and sensory needs.  
Next week we will be welcoming our new 
midyear reception cohort for their first transition 
visit. Many of the group are siblings so I’m sure 
they will be looking forward to it. 
 
The Fathering Project is on next Wednesday 
night. It’s our first Dad’s only event focusing on 
work/life balance strategies to support mental 
health. The registration link was sent home via 
email last week. 
 
At the end of the day we have many families 
enjoying our play spaces. Please ensure your 
child is using the swings safely and you are 
actively supervising them. Students without 
parents in the yard should either be at OSHC or 
at the Stuart Rd entrance waiting for parent pick 
up. 
 
Have a great long weekend and we will see you 
next week! 
 

Marg Clark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 2 2024 29th April – 5th July 
 

June  10th  King’s Birthday Public Holiday 

  11th   Reception transition visit 9:15-10:15 
12th  Fathering Project, Dads only event 6pm-7pm 
25th  Reception transition visit 9:15-11:15 

  28th  Pupil Free Day 

July  1st-5th  Swimming Week 

  5th   End of term 2,   2:15pm finish 

 



 

 
 

 

 
  



 

 
 

 

A3 and A4 SA Museum Excursion 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

A big thank you to the volunteer parents who gave up their time to help make this excursion possible. 
 
Since our excursion, students have been designing and making their own Aboriginal artefacts in 
investigations. They are using the S.E.C.R.E.T. Powers: Reflective Learners and Creative Critical Thinkers, 
to reflect on their learning and what they have made.  

On Monday 20th May, A3 and A4 students arrived at 
school very excited for our excursion! We walked to 
Islington Station to travel by train to Adelaide. From there 
we walked to the SA Museum to look at the Aboriginal 
Culture Galleries as part of our immersion in learning 
about Reconciliation. 
 
Students observed, wondered, and asked some amazing 
questions while we were there. They recorded and drew 
artefacts and things that interested them. 

Paint and Chat 
Our Paint and Chat students have 
designed their own Aboriginal 
flag 
They kept with the colours of the 
Aboriginal Flag, the top half of 
their flag symbolising Aboriginal 
people. 
The red in the lower half standing 
for the earth and the colour of 
ochre, which has ceremonial 
significance. 
The yellow in the centre of the 
flag representing the sun.  



 

 
 

 

  



 

 
 

 

 
 
  



 

 
 

 

 
  



 

 
 

 

 
  



 

 
 

 

 


